
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 13 February 2022 01:03 
To: Planning 
Subject: Eileen Willmott, Comment for DPCAAC on 2021/5947P. 13/2/22 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
2021/5947/P.  Flat 1, 23, Dartmouth Park Hill 
I have read the Marcus Foster Arboricultural Report and agree with their 
conclusions.  The three trees referred to, T1, an Olive and T2and T3, Flagpole 
Cherries, are small, ornamental, Category 3, are all grown in containers and 
have limited amenity value.   Root protection areas  (RPAs) will not apply for 
the building works.   As the Report states, they recommend replacing  them 
with similar species of small ornamental trees, preferably of good quality. 
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 


